
September 2016

Brothers,

I hope all of you have had an enjoyable summer. I apologize for the Banner being late. It was done intention-
ally. At the August meeting our Deputy Grand Knight, Tony Porretta, resigned. I am sad to see Tony step
down and wish him the best of luck. As a result of Tony’s resignation we had an election at the September
business meeting for a new Deputy Grand Knight. Our new Deputy Grand Knight is Dave Montvydas. Dave
will be a great asset for me and our council and I look forward to working with him!

As usual, September starts a very busy next couple of months for us! We have our installation mass on Sep-
tember 29th at Resurrection of Our Lord Parish at 7:30. After mass and the installation ceremony there will be
a light reception at the Rectory. All of you should have gotten a letter and book of COAL tickets in the mail.
Please do your best to sell or buy the book of tickets and send them to our FS, Domenic Marzullo, as soon as
you can. You can also get more tickets if needed by contacting me or Domenic. Our contact information is
listed later in the Banner. We also have our Football Sweeps going on. If you need tickets please contact me
or PGK Bill Meyers. The Thanksgiving baskets are also right around the corner. Please remember our first
principal is Charity and that is by far our greatest strength. In October we will be conducting a Church Mem-
bership drive. The drive will be held at St. Cecilia’s on October 15th and October 16th. Please do everything
you can to assist us. Also in October, Father Bonner from St. Cecilia asked if we could do the census count at
every weekend mass for the month. We did this for him last year. The masses are Saturday 5:30 and Sunday
6:30, 8:00, 9:30, 11:00 and 12:30. We need 2 Knights at each mass. There is enough time for you to do the
count and be seated in a pew before the Gospel reading. Please let me know if you are able to help.

A very important matter was brought up at the September business meeting. We have a lack of communica-
tion when it comes to the sick and welfare of this council. Brothers, our council is here for you, our organiza-
tion is here for you. If you are sick, or your wife, son, daughter, grandchild is sick let us know! We will do
what we can to help. We are a brotherhood that supports our brothers and their families, in health, sickness
and death. Please let us know and/or your loved ones know of any illnesses or of a death in your family.

Our 2nd degree team needs to be re-certified. We are looking for new team members. If you are interested
please call me.

Fraternally Yours,
Clint Snyder
Grand Knight

The Banner
Unfurled for God and Country

Father Thomas J.F. Ryan Council, No. 5036 9090 Old Bustleton Avenue
Knights of Columbus Philadelphia, PA 19115
kocfrtryan5036@verizon.net 215-464-4966
www.FatherRyan5036KofC.org

The Banner
Unfurled for God and Country



Death & Distress.......... Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Deputy Grand Knight … David Montvydas 215-742-3395
Financial Secretary....... Domenic Marzullo 215-837-1847
Visitation........................ Clint Snyder, GK 267-287-6182
Insurance Agent………. Joseph Grayeske 484-924-8449

BANNER STAFF
Editor........ Herb Marizy 267-566-4718

Please submit all articles for the Banner by the 20th of the month.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *
ACTIVITIES FOR

SEPTEMBER OCTOBER
1 - Business Meeting 6 - Business Meeting
8 - Home Association Meeting 13 - Home Association Meeting

15 - Social 18 - Open House at St Cecilia’s Parish
22 - Social 20 - Social
29 - Installation Mass at Resurrection 27 - Officers’ Meeting

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR OUR ILL BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES

Bill Wagenborg, Josephine Pistilli, Veronica Kovacik, George Fecik, Sophie Fecik,
Gus Larizzio, George Diaz, Richard L. Girkin, Giuseppe Innamorato, Bro. Jerry Sweeney,
Joe Efkowitz, Domenic Marzullo, PGK

Please call in the names of all ill Brother Knights

**************************************

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN AUGUST

Emilio Agresti John Carroll
Anthony Catanzaro Thomas M. Crouthers
Joseph M. Janite Antonio DiSandro
Edwin Eden Joseph Efkowitz
Richard Girkin Thomas Kurtz, Sr.
Walter Meredith Samuel Parente
Francis Pileggi Alexander Rigney
Stanley Rimdzius Patrick Smith
Cornelius Walsh

If I missed your birthday, my apologies. My records may not be up-to-date. Please notify me via e-mail: Herb@HerbMarizy.com



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN SEPTEMBER

Henry W. Conrad Thomas J. Crouthers
John J. DiMarco Nicola DiSandro
John G. Firn Vito A. Greco
John T. Herr Michael F. Kilgarriff
John W. McAleer, Jr. James McGinty
Henry A. McMurray Bronislaw John Nowak
Anthony Prosperi Edward F. Samocki
Daniel L. Sickman, Jr. Steven F. Tacca

Fourth Degree

St. Raphael Assembly
Our next conclave meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 14, 2016 at St. Anne's at 7:30. Officers
dress will be business casual.

St. John Neumann Assembly
The next SJN Assembly meeting will be our Installation of Officers on September 21, 2016 at Assumption B.V.M Church
1900 Meadowbrook Road, Feasterville, PA 19053.
Our installation Mass will be held at 7 PM with the Installation after Mass. Refreshments immediately following.

MISSING KNIGHTS
We are searching for Knights who we haven’t heard from in a while. We understand you’re busy,

and don’t have a lot of time. We don’t need much of your time. It isn’t necessary to attend every
meeting, although we would be happy to see you. A few hours, or an afternoon every now and then,
would be greatly appreciated.

If you have a skill, or talent that may be helpful, let us know. As you know, our mission is to serve
the church, the community, and become closer to our families. Any assistance you can give will be
much appreciated.


